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Kimberly Welby
617-549-5885
Kimberly@shiprfx.com



To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Michael Bloss of Black Belt Transportation Consulting who represented us in the sale of RFX Inc. I am beyond grateful for Michael’s professionalism, timeliness, and attention to detail.

Michael’s myriad of connections with big players in the industry originated more exposure than we could’ve expected, which in turn engendered numerous offers from top buyers. The experience was streamlined and meticulous, and Michael made me feel like I was in good hands throughout the entire process. 

Michael went above and beyond, and he is an amazing human being. If you are considering selling or acquiring a Logistics business, I could not recommend working with Michael Bloss and Black Belt Transportation Consulting more. 

Sincerely,

Kimberly Welby



CEO, RFX Inc.
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